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From: 
Mr. David Parson
McKinley Computer Science College
12, Dale St, New York – 45216

To: 
Mr. Raul Chester, 
H.R. Manager
New Tech Software
41, Ron’s Place, 
New York - 41526
April 14, 2012

Dear Mr. Chester,

I am writing in reference to the job application of Mr. Leslie Fox for the position of an intern in your company.

I would like to tell you that Mr. Fox has been my student. He was a MCA student in our college. He scored 90% marks in his exams and ranked 3rd in the college.

Your organization is of high repute and Leslie wants to take advantage of this opportunity for his training in the field. 

He was outstanding in all his semesters. He is a sincere and hardworking student and completes all his tasks in time.

Your company is known for providing world class training in computer software programming. And, I am recommending Leslie for the same reason as it will be beneficial for the career of such an intelligent student.

So, please consider his application for the internship in your company. I am attaching the related documents along with this letter for your perusal.

Thanking you.

Mr. David Parson
McKinley Computer Science College
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